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Listserv ï I sent out info about the Advanced Room Bookings, Office/Locker 
applications, and the Club Feedback Forum. 
  
Handbook ïWeôre almost done hiring next yearôs coordinators! Also, we will 
definitely be doing some kind of mobile handbook, just not sure which company 
we will be working with yet. 
  
Building 
 
Lighting Cafeteria project ï This project is currently at status quo. I can 
provide an oral update if necessary. 
   
Bulletin Boards in Shatner ï We are going through a trial period with the 
current signage on the bulletin boards. Let me know if you have any suggestions. 
  
Lockers ï Applications are up, along with those for Offices. This is a project that 
never really got finished this year but I think could be done better next year. 
Basically there are a lot of empty lockers but things are not entirely well 
organized. Slowly but surelyé. 
  
Green Corner ï Status quo. 
 
Midnight Kitchen Fridge ï Ordered parts from Toronto. Fridge still broken 
for now. 
  
Committees 
 
Gardens & Grounds Committee ï Will be doing a ñwalk-aroundò with 
members of this committee soon to look at various signage across campus and 
how to improve it. I addressed bikes with this committee already; let me know if 
there are any other pressing concerns your constituents have raised. 
 
Committee on Student Services ï There was an interesting presentation on 
Chaplaincy Services at the last meeting, as well as a discussion of next yearôs 
budget. It looks like the student services fee wonôt be raised this year after all! 
Apparently, the MUNACA strike money was not taken back by the government, 
so instead it will be used to cover the deficit in the budget this year.  
  
Interest Group Committee ï Since the Policy passed last semester, we have 
more solid grounds to address the issue of ñtripò and ñcharity abroadò clubs.  We 
are currently conducting service reviews. 
  
Funding Committee, Equity Committee ï These two committees are going 
well, no major topics to report. 
  
Operations Management ï Not sure whatôs going on here. 
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